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From: Mark McKee <markwmckee@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 9:47 PM OCT 02 2020
To: Supreme Court Clerk
Subject: Eviction Mediation CLEE&EI‘JF«UE:";}-%}O’G’OUTEQ

FHIEF DEPUTY CLERK

[ implore the court to NOT adopt the proposed mediation for evictions. This is like pouring salt on the open
wounds landlords are experiencing.

We have tenants that haven't paid rent in over 6 months now. They have money from various assistance
programs, but they know that landlords can not do anything about it. So they thumb their noses at us and live
for free.

Landlords are people too, we have bills to pay, and we rely on the rental income. Expecting us to provide and
maintain FREE housing for others is grossly wrong and unfair.

The eviction process has worked well in Nevada for decades. There is already a hearing process. We DO NOT
need mediation. It just delays the process.

Adding more red tape is unnecessary.

Again, please DO NOT adopt the mediation rules.

Thanks

Mark
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